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     CALENDAR 

February 
 

21st  5/6 Interschool-Bye 
28th  5/6 InterschoolðLilydale PS Away 
28th  Badge Presentation - Student Leaders 
 
March 
 

2nd Divisional Swimming 
2nd  Family Fun Night 
4th  Interschool Sport - Change of Day 
4th  Prep  Parent Helper Session 
6th  Curriculum Day - (No Students                                 
     required at school.) 
9th  Labor Day  
11th  Preps Start Fulltime. 
13th  Manchester PS- Home 
20th  5/6 Interschool-Billanook/    
       Gladesville Home 
24th Whole School Cross Country 
27th  End of Term-2.30pm Finish 
 
April 
 

14th Start of  Term- 9.00am 
 
May 
 

1st  Curriculum Day - (No Students                                 
     required at school.) 
 
 
July 
 

31st Curriculum Day - (No Students                                 
     required at school.) 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
             

    
    
 Purpose:  We believe in a safe and stimulating learning environment  
    that grows the minds and character unique to each child. 
             
           Our Priority Virtues:  Commitment, Empathy , Respect. 
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Week ending 14th February 
Prep C  Jacqueline S 

Prep S  Flynn R 

1/2 A  Summer F 

1/2 D  Charis C 

1/2 F  Mia M 

1/2 G  Chloe W 

1/2 P  Evie H 

3/4 H  Sequoia P 

3/4 M  Stella D 

3/4 R  Mitchell L 

3/4 S  Cameron J 

5/6 C  Anthony H 

5/6 M   

5/6 R   

Camps, Sports and Excursion Fund 
 

CSEF 
To any family who may be eligible to receive  
this assistant and have yet not applied please col-
lect your application form from the office and 
return to the office asap. 

Week ending 7th February 
Prep C  Kobi O 

Prep S  Silas K 

1/2 A  Armani Mc 

1/2 D  Daniel C 

1/2 F  Angus D 

1/2 G  Ruby D 

1/2 P  Grace M 

3/4 H  Jack F 

3/4 M  Maggie W 

3/4 R  Judd B 

3/4 S  Kaelan N 

5/6 C  Aleesha N 

5/6 M  Acacia A 

5/6 R  Tate P        Gabrielle E 
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From the Principal 
 
 

Thank you to all those parents who came to our Meet and Greet Night.  The weather was 
very kind to us and we were able to enjoy the sausages (a big thank you to the staff, Mr V 
and Mrs Judy J who helped cooking and serving) in the courtyard before the Information 
Sessions began. 
 
The sessions were very well attended and staff presented a range of practical information 
to assist parents in understanding the happenings and protocols of each year level.   
(Many thanks to the staff who spent a lot of time preparing for the night). 
 
This week we held an Evacuation Drill, an OH&S requirement, to enable us to be well 
prepared in the event of an emergency.  Safety is extremely important to us at  
Chirnside and we are constantly evaluating our procedures.  This one went very smoothly 
and we were able to assemble in the GP Room very quickly and with a  
minimum of fuss. 
 
Last weekôs Camp was a huge success.  Again, the weather was kind and children were 
able to enjoy all of the outdoor activities offered by the Camp.  Mrs Wadsworth is in the 
process of displaying photos in the main corridor so please come in and have a look. 
Thank you to the staff and parents involved.  It is a big commitment and very tiring but it 
is an experience that is very valuable.   
Children gain a new perspective on Camp, they often grow up a little and become more 
independent.  They socialise and get to know other children better and staff get to see the 
students in a new light.  They see a different side of their personality and of course  
develop closer relationships with them. 
 
Student leadership badges will be presented at our assembly on 28th February.   
Invitations have been sent home to the relevant families and we look forward to meeting 
the member for the seat of  Evelyn, Bridget Vallence, who will make the presentations. 
 
At our School Council meeting held on the 19th February the new 2020 Council Members 
were announced and are as follows Brad Mayall, Tina S, Kim P, Sarah K, 
Krystal P, Vanessa B, Sue V, Nicole G, Siobhan F, and Janelle Wadsworth. 
 

 

 

 

 

Jan Marinakos 
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Camp Weekaway 
 
 

Camp Weekaway was the best camp I have ever experienced! When I got there I was excited and  
ready to do some activities and have lunch. 
 

My favourite activity was the Flying Fox and the Yabby Relay. My activity in the Yabby Relay was 
 the long distance run around the volleyball court and around the dam.  
 

I also had fun spotting my buddies Jayde and Maya on the ropes course. I was used to spotting  
people because I used to do cheerleading. 
 

I also liked the movie night and the Talent Show. I did a dance with Maya to the song óDonôt Call Me Upô 
by Mable. 
I hope you enjoyed my flashback to camp. 

By Gabby Sacco  
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Camp Weekaway 
 

OMG! I am going to tell you about my best camping trip ever with the 3/4ôs 
 
My favourite thing about camp was the zipline. I love it! I faced my fear of heights. I was very 
tired after the zipline because we had to walk up a very steep and rocky hill after each go. I 
also loved the maze. I was really happy with my team Amelia, Adam and Joseph. When I 
looked at the maze after we had been in it, it looked like a maza from TV. There was a talent 
show and it was hilarious. I liked some of the jokes.  
 
I was extremely happy with my cabin. In my cabin I had Amelia V, Lily, Ruby, Tanaya and 
Amelia M. The first night in my cabin we were very chatty. The last night we were out like a 
light. We had lots of fun in the cabin, talking and playing around. One of the highlights of 
camp was seeing an Echidna, One of the parents decided to pick it up, their finger start to 
bleed after from the Echidnaôs sharp spikes. 
 
The best memory was when I saw a bunch of Joeys hopping around my cabin window. 
There was also a ropes course. We had supporters on each side of us in case we fell.  
 
Overall I loved everything. It was one of the best three days ever! 
 

Samara Lockington 


